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MCGILL UNIVERSITY

March 15, 1933,

Sir Arthur Currie,
Prineipal and Vice-Chancellor,
MeGill University.,

Dear Sir Arthur:

I enclose a statement as desired, of the scheme for
graduate students working in the Department of Parasitology.
This is forwarded for the consideration, and, as I hope,
the approval of the Institute concerned.

The intention is to secure only first rate men who

would materially assist in the carrying out of research
in Parasitology of such a character as would be beneficial

to the aims of the Institute.

Yours very truly,
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“Dr. A.S. Eve,

Dean, Graduate Faculty.




